
TOWN OF PELICAN 
ADJOURNED BOARD OF REVIEW MEETING  

JUNE 11TH, 2021 
 
The Town of Pelican, Oneida County, Adjourned Board of Review was called 
to order by Chairman Gerald Roou on the 11th day of June 2021 at 10:00 a.m. 
at the Pelican Town Hall.  
 
Board of Review members present: Supervisor Dave Hollands, and Town 
Clerk Mike Ring. Jef Muelver of Summit Assessments, assessor for the Town 
of Pelican, was also present. 
 
Motion/second Ring/Hollands to appoint Dave Hollands as Chairman of the 
2021 Town of Pelican Board of Review. All aye on voice vote and motion 
carried. 
 
Motion/second Hollands/Ring to appoint Mike Ring as Vice-Chairman of the 
2021 Town of Pelican Board of Review. All aye on voice vote and motion 
carried. 
 
Clerk Ring noted that one person on the Board of Review has a Member 
Training Affidavit on file. 
 
Assessor Jef Muelver read and signed the assessor’s affidavit and it was 
witnessed by Clerk Ring. 
  
 
There were no objections to assessments. Motion/second Ring/Hollands to 
adjourn at 12:00 p.m. All aye on voice vote and motion carried. 
 
 
____________________________________ 
/s/Mike Ring, Clerk 
Town of Pelican 
 


